From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 08 January 2015 10:04
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/00702/REM

Caroline

I have been consulted on the above reserved matters regarding the spine road. I do not have any further comment on this particular aspect.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 227912

Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk
Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

